
 

26th June 2020 

 

Dear parent / carer, 
 

We are really looking forward to seeing our students again from next week onwards. 

 

Thank you so much for all of your support and feedback over recent weeks. We've listened carefully to 

your thoughts and have decided to tweak our published plan for school uniform during the reopening of 

school 3 week period. Students will no longer  be required to wear a tie with their school shirt, and may, as 

an alternative, wear our school PE kit if they so choose. It is important that all clothing is washable, and so, 

if it helps, it will also be acceptable to wear the school PE top along with standard uniform trousers  / skirt. 

 

Our aim is to ensure that all returning students feel really comfortable in school as we place our reopening 

emphasis on our wellbeing. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

 

Paula Williams 

 

 


